
City of Strathmoor Manor Minutes for December 3, 2024 

In attendance: Commissioners: Brian Cobb, Nick Clifton, Brooke Heitz, Kathy 
Zandona and Susan Stopher; Chief Mike Lamey and John Harrison, City Attorney. 

The Minutes for the October, 2024 meeting were approved. 

Police Business- The September, 2024 police report was reviewed and discussed. 

Resident Business- None  

Financial- 
The  Financial Statements that were  previously distributed were discussed. 

All property taxes are paid, except for two homes. 

City Business/Legal - 
Stopher reported that the Resolution, Series 2024, Number 1 outlining the traffic 
problems on Bardstown Road, was mailed to the State Senator, Dept of 
Transportation and State Police. The request to affirm receipt has not been received 
from anyone. 

Stopher has determined that there are 6 properties owned by non-residents, but 
rental property registrations still require notice.  

Harrison outlined the process for swearing in the newly elected Commissioners, 
Nick Clifton and Judy Bristow, at a special call meeting in early January.  He also 
outlined the process to appoint additional Commissioners later in January. 

Maintenance Report - 
The tree company was unable to complete the tree work, but can reschedule for the 
spring.  No Fall planting was done this year. 

Zandona further reported that Nalley has agreed to a snow contract at the same rates 
as last year, but has not sent the paperwork. 

Communications -  Cobb requested that the Reach system send a notice for 
Commissioner volunteers. 

The next meeting dates for January, 2025 are to be determined..


